
J2 Spring 2019 Newsletter 

Car Park 

Please ensure you do not park in     
restricted areas in the car park, being 
mindful of cones and disabled spaces. 
We aim to keep our children safe in 
and around school, so please drive 
carefully.  

Beginning and end of the day  

Please refrain from bringing your 
child’s bags to the classroom before 
school. Children should wait with their 
bags on the Astro until their teacher 
collects them. 

Charity 

Thank you for your generosity during 
the events last term. Our chosen  
charity this term is NSPCC. 
 

Please remember, if your child is     
absent for any reason, telephone the 
absence line by 10am to inform us: 
0208 269 6899 

Also, keep up-to-date by checking the 
school website and Parent Mail       
regularly.   

If you are not yet signed up to Class 
List, please speak to Mrs Edwards in 
the office.  

We trust this is helpful, but should 
there be any further queries please do 
not hesitate to contact us. 

  

Diary Dates 
Friday 11th January: Club registration 
8.45am 

Thursday 18th January: J2/J3 Elmer theatre 
trip  

Saturday 26th January: Prospective  

Parents Open Morning 9.15am-12pm 

Thursday 31st January: J2 Assembly 

Friday 1st February: J2 Coffee Morning 

Friday 15th February: S4 Bring & Buy Sale  

HALF TERM 

 

Miss Woollard & Miss Hall 

Welcome back to a new term in J2. We hope 
you had a lovely Christmas and we wish you the 
best for the New Year. 

J2 Curriculum 

Alongside our daily English and Maths lessons 
the children will be enjoying all areas of the 
curriculum. During this term, we will be learning 
about famous explorers, comparing the lives of 
Christopher Columbus and Neil Armstrong. In 
Art we will be exploring colour and texture, 
using different mediums as well as learning 
about Everyday Materials in Science.  

English Term 

“Grammar is the study of how we make 
sentences.” 

The focus this term is Grammar. Please 
encourage your child to use correct punctuation 
as well as helping them to understand how 
sentences are constructed.  

Please continue hearing your child read every 
day. Reading to your child is just as important 
to expose them to challenging and exciting 
vocabulary. Remember, creative writing starts 
with creative talking.   

Homework 

Homework continues as normal this term. 
Please return homework the day after it is sent, 
with the exception of the Maths game, which 
should be returned on a Monday.  

Uniform 

Monday: Full winter uniform.  

Tuesday-Friday: Tracksuits. 

Please ensure your child has an old hat, scarf 
and pair of gloves to wear in Forest School this 
term. Swimming kits should be brought in on a 
Wednesday. 

Children should wear their baseball caps with 
their tracksuits and the school hat with their full 
school uniform.  

Long hair must be tied up and no big bows, 
hairbands or clips should be worn. Bows should 
be small and in the appropriate school colours; 
red, yellow or grey.  Analogue watches may be 
worn this term.  

 

 

 

 


